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In order to avoid any misunderstanding in the proposal ST/SG/AC.10/C.3/2006/75 and to remain 
in concordance with the best practices and European regulations, AEGPL proposes to amend 
6.2.1.4 as follows: 
 
“6.2.1.4.1 New pressure receptacles, other than closed cryogenic receptacles, shall be subjected 
to testing and inspection during and after manufacture under the surveillance of an Inspection 
Body in accordance with the applicable design standards including…” 
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